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- Reunion - 

Aside from being our major event of 2018, November 3rd is also NC State’s homecoming.  There will 
be football in Carter-Finley Stadium.  Raleigh, NC will be a busy city especially on Saturday, November 
3rd.  The reunion will be on the Centennial Campus.  The Dorthy and Roy Park Alumni Center will again 
be the location.  The street address is 2450 Alumni Drive, Raleigh, NC 27608.  Please arrive between 5 - 
6 pm.  We will be seated by 6 pm. 

- Registration - 

The price per meal for the reunion banquet is $50 per person.  A cash bar will be available.  You are 
requested to register in advance.  Darlene Williams, Director of Finance, is already receiving registration 
payments.  Darlene’s address is 1807 Felts Parkway, Fort Mill, SC 29715.  Checks must be written 
payable to L4AA Inc.  Your registration guarantees you a great dinner on Saturday evening.  The buffet 
menu includes chicken forester and beef medallions.  Side dishes include mashed Yukon gold potatoes 
and mixed seasonal vegetables.  Caesar and crisp Romain salads are available too.  Fresh baked rolls, 
butter, desserts, sweet tea with lemon, ice water, and coffee round out the selections. 

- Lodging - 

Within very close proximity to the Dorthy and Roy Park Alumni Center is a Holiday Inn Express and 
Suites.  The L4AA rate is only $109.99 plus room tax per night.  A block of rooms is available, but do not 
delay in making your lodging arrangements.  Call 919-854-0476 for reservations.  The group’s title is 
L4AA; Code is L4A.  This hotel is where most of those attending in 2016 were lodged. 

- Speaker - 

Charlie Knight, Curator of Military History for NC’s Museum of History, is pleased to join us on the 
centennial of the end of WWI.  He has on display many unusual artifacts which is why this Great War 
exhibit is considered to be one of the best in the country.  Charlie’s experience includes interpreter and 
curator positions in VA before joining the NC Museum of History staff in 2017. 

Charlie’s a graduate of Bridgewater College and American Military University.  He earned degrees in 
US History and Military History.  He has authored books and written numerous articles and reviews. 

*** 

    If you have an interest in serving on the board’s leadership team, please reach out to Vice President 
Larry Hancock at lbhancoc@ncsu.edu. 

    Tickets for the NCSU (Wolfpack) vs. FSU (Seminoles) football game, may be available by contacting 
Historian Bo Nowell at bonowell@aol.com.  No time has been set for kickoff.

mailto:lbhancoc@ncsu.edu
mailto:bonowell@aol.com

